
Date/Time: August 9, 2006 11:36:00

        
 
Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/ 794-2221 Fax:  813/ 794-2111 
727/ 774-2221 TDD:  813/ 794-2484 
352/ 524-2221 e-mail:  kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 
 
August 9, 2006 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Cooperative Agreement 

Pasco County Sheriff’s Office 
 
The School District has a cooperative agreement with Pasco County Sheriff’s Office in order 
to facilitate the provision of educational services to certain individuals housed in adult 
detention facilities in Pasco County. 
 
At this time, we respectfully request that the Board retroactively approve the above-
referenced agreement for providing educational services to certain individuals housed in 
adult detention facilities in Pasco County.  The agreement was not provided in time to 
make the June 20 Board Meeting.  This agreement will cover the period of July 3, 2006 
through June 29, 2007.  Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please 
contact Ramon Suarez.  If you have any purchasing related questions regarding this 
agreement, please contact me. 
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